
Notice of SEPA Action 

Shoreline Exemption (SX-19-00001)  
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY given that pursuant to WAC 197-11-340, Kittitas County Community Development 

Services did on January 28, 2019 issue a Determination of Non-Significance (DNS) on the proposed 

removal of an inactive unscreened gravity irrigation diversion, and installation of a pump 

diversion with compliant fish screen on Naneum Creek. 
 

The lead agency for this proposal has determined that the proposal will not have a probable significant 

adverse impact on the environment.  An Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) is not required under RCW 

43.21C.030(2)(C) and WAC 197-11.  This decision was made after review of a completed environmental 

checklist and other information on file with the lead agency.   

 

This DNS is issued under WAC 197-11-340(2); the lead agency will not act on this proposal for 15 days. 

Any person, affected tribe, or agency may submit comments to the lead agency within 15 days of the date 

of issuance of the DNS.  The complete checklist and associated documents may be viewed at Kittitas 

County Community Development Services 411 North Ruby St, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926, or on the 

county website.  http://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/cds/land-use/default.aspx (Shoreline Exemptions, file number 

SX-19-00001).     

 

Direct question regarding this proposal to: 

 

Staff Planner: Chelsea Benner  

411 N. Ruby St. Suite 2 

Ellensburg, WA. 98926 

509-962-7637 

Chelsea.benner@co.kittitas.wa.us 

 

Date:  January 28, 2019 

Publish Daily Record: January 28 & February 4, 2019 

 

 

 

http://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/cds/land-use/default.aspx

